
From: Dallas Fraser [fraserdm@ozemail.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 11 July 2001 4:57 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board Appointments

Both sides of politics have used the appointment of ABC board members as a means to
intimidate and influence the direction of the ABC. This has directly and indirectly
politicised our national broadcaster.

As a shareholder in the ABC I believe:
1. all members of the board should be selected and appointed by an independent body, and
2. the independent body should be exactly that independent and free of all political
influence.
3. once in place the independent body should have the power to dismiss the entire board
and appoint one that has not been put in place by the government of the day.

Mr Dallas Fraser
1/6 Buna Ave.
Townsville QLD 4812

Tel: 07 47 756334 / 041 966 4252




